No. A-12036/01/2014-Rectt.
Government of India
Ministry of Science & Technology
Department of Science & Technology

NOTICE

Subject:  Deferring of the interviews for Chemistry discipline scheduled
to be held on 7™ August, 2018 in connection with filling up of
six posts of Scientist ‘C’ and six posts of Scientist ‘D’ (02 each
posts in Physics, Chemistry and Engineering/Technology
disciplines) on direct recruitment basis in the Department of
Science and Technology.

Reference: Advertisement No. DST/02/2015-Rectt.

This is in continuation to the notice regarding the schedule of
interviews in connection with the aforementioned advertisement posted on this
Department’s website on 04.06.2018.

2. The interviews for posts of Scientist ‘C’ and Scientist ‘D’ for
Chemistry discipline, which was scheduled to be held on 7" August, 2018 have
been deferred due to unforeseen administrative exigencies. The revised
schedule for interviews of candidates for Chemistry discipline will be posted on
the website in due course of time.

3. Any further update in this regard will be posted on Recruitment
Cell's webpage of this Department’s website and by email also. Candidates are
advised to visit the website regularly for updates.
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